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Russell, Kathleen

From: andrew nagelbach 

Sent: Monday, November 9, 2020 12:43 PM

To: Planning

Subject: Case 20-1-097-Petition for Zoning Variance

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

  

CAUTION: This e-mail originated outside of the City of Naperville (@naperville.il.us).  

DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you confirm the incoming address of the sender and know the content is 

safe. 

  

To Whom it may Concern: 
 
This email rescinds the signing of previous letter received from petitioner, signed 10/1/2020.  
 
Following the signing of this letter more information has been learned by residents of 

 regarding the installation and use of a Home Standard Generator unit which  
raises questions and concerns. Specifically the two primary concerns are: 
 
1) Noise produced by the unit which is planned to be installed in close proximity to our den, family room, 
and bedroom. What will the noise level be while unit is running, how often will it be running, and at what 
time of day? These are all relevant questions in regards to a unit that will likely be exceeding 65-100 decibels 
in noise level.  
 
2) Second is the exhaust that is expelled by the generator which contains carbon monoxide. This is of particular 
concern as we have two dogs who regularily spend of good deal of time in our yard and close to the fence line 
where the generator may be installed. Key question is how does the unit detect and direct its Carbon Monoxide 
exhaust and build up? Does this unit have a cut off switch that would detect CM build up and automatically  
turn off if levels get too high?  
 
Please note that we are not suggesting that the generator should not be installed. We are however, questioning 
the proposed location for the reasons that we have detailed in this email. 
 
Andy and Laura Nagelbach 

 
 
 
 
 
 


